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October 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
You may be aware that Cumbria Education Trust are holding their first musical performance 
with children and young people performing from across all of the Trust’s family of schools at 
Theatre by the Lake on Saturday, 11 November.  This exciting event will commence at 
7.00pm. 
 
This performance ‘Alone I sing; together we perform’ offers an opportunity for the schools 
within Cumbria Education Trust to share the stage in a showcase which includes extracts 
from musical theatre, contemporary dance and acrobatic gymnastics. Children, from the 
ages of 4 to 18, are being given a chance to shine. 
 
This is the first event of its kind and we hope you and your family will be able to join us. 
 
Tickets go on sale on Friday, 13 October and can be obtained from Theatre by the Lake’s 
ticket office.  They are priced at £5.00 for adults, £3 for concessions/children.  These can be 
obtained by phone Tel:01768 774411, open 9.30am until 8.00pm, or online at 
www.theatrebythelake.com.   There will be approximately 300 tickets available for the 
performance, these will be sold on a first come, first served basis. 
 
If your child is performing at this event, you will receive a separate letter with full information 
about the arrangements for performers. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this special event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Lorrayne Hughes 
CEO – Cumbria Education Trust 

tel:01768
http://www.theatrebythelake.com/

